
From the Editor's Desk 

Future meetings of The National Council of Teachers of 
Mathematics: 

"Name-of-Site" - Regina, Sask., October 23-25, 1980 
59th Annual Meeting - St. Louis, Mo. , April 22-25, 1981 
60th Annual Meeting - Toronto, Ont., April 14-17, 1982 

For other meetings, see the listings in The Arithmetia Teaaher 
or The Mathematias Teaaher. Some of these meetings may be con­
venient to a few of you, while the above should interest many 
more by reason of location or nature of meeting. 

We wish to acknowledge many years of good and faithful ser­
vice on the part of Don Hinde, who is retiring as Math Council 
treasurer. Thanks for all your hard work: Don, and good luck in 
future endeavors. 

I would also like to thank all of you for your part in mak­
ing delta-k a newsletter/journal which has partially met the 
needs of MCATA members as a regular item of communication. Thank 
you for your articles, items of information, activities and ideas. 

At the time of writing this editorial, the Council lacks a 
vice-president, treasurer, new editor, three directors and a math­
ematics representative. Perhaps some members who are not now too 
active in professional activities would let the executive know if 
they are willing to use their talent to he.lp MCATA continue to 
serve mathematics teachers throughout Alberta. 

Our annual meeting this year is a little later than usual, 
and will be held on November 7 and 8 at the Capri Hotel in Red 
Deer. Tell us if this is a better time for you when you see us 
in Red Deer. Further information is included in school mailings 
and in The ATA News, along with registration forms. 

Ed CaJl/r.,<,geJt 
Editor 
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